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September 12, 2012
To Whom It May Concern:

Please accept this letter of invitation to participate in the 25th Annual African-American Heritage Day Parade, Saturday, October 6, 2012. We are very pleased to announce plans to continue this tradition in 2012 and are hopeful that your organization is willing to join us in our efforts.

The parade will begin at the Mellon Arena, and conclude on Liberty Avenue adjacent to the new August Wilson Center for African-American Culture. The parade continues to attract citizens from all across Southwestern Pennsylvania. We anticipate a strong response from high school and local marching bands, floats, and organizations like yours.  

Please complete the enclosed application/information form and either mail it in, or fax it no later than September 14, 2012. Applications will be processed in the order they are received and a number will be assigned indicating your position in the parade line-up.  The parade will kick off promptly at 11 a.m., Saturday, Oct. 6, 2012.

Should you have any questions regarding the parade application, please contact Paulette Blanks at 412-231-1015, ext. 1226.

Thank you and we look forward to your support.

Sincerely,

Doris Carson-Williams
African-American Heritage Day Parade Association • P.O. Box 2165 • Pittsburgh, PA 15230-2165
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